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Comments: | do not see the need to add this level of improvement/infrastructure to the Holland Lake lodge
property. Historically renovating the existing buildings should be the only approved action by the Forest Service.
The level of proposed change to the area will cause a complete degradation of historic and wilderness character
that all in the area love about the current property. The use of a CE by the Forest Service to push this proposal
through should be seen as a breach of the public trust.



